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Item No.  14.2.1   
  
  

Request for North West Community Council Consideration 

X Agenda Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Wednesday the week prior 
to the meeting) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least one working day prior 
to meeting) 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Meeting:  January 13, 2025 

Subject:  Musquodoboit Valley/Dutch Settlement Land Use By-law 

Motion for North West Community Council to Consider:    
 
That North West Community Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to provide 
a staff recommendation report regarding amendments to the Musquodoboit Valley/Dutch 
Settlement Land Use By-law to consider a reduction in the minimum parking requirements for 
a ‘day care facilities’ use and any additional requirements which might be necessary to 
reduce possible impacts to the road network.  
 

Reason:  
 
The current Musquodoboit Valley/Dutch Settlement Land Use By-law requires 32 parking 
spaces, which is not feasible for the area, nor is it a requirement of the daycare where 
parents will be doing drop off and pick up.  Therefore, a reduction in the number of parking 
spots is required.  
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff recommendation report 

Councillor Deagle Gammon District 1 

 


